

Little Roos Newsletter

November 2018

Welcome to the Little Roos Marlow Newsletter.

The festive period event planning and celebrations have begun in nursery! We hope everybody who attended firework displays for **Bonfire night** enjoyed the wonderful fireworks. **Happy Diwali** also to all of our families that celebrated.

Thank you to all of the parents who attended the **Parent Consultation** meetings with staff. It was great to share with you your child's achievements and progress. If you were unable to attend please speak to your child's Keyworker so we can arrange a suitable time to discuss your child's progress report.



Cooking with Chef Sue: This has got off to a great start! The children are now able to understand better how to use all the different culinary objects, ranging from using the spoons to mix the ingredient, to putting the mixture into the oven to bake the cakes, learning to follow the recipe instructions.

Dayshare: The rollout is now complete. Please email us if you are not setup and bear with us while we get used to using this new daily communication tool.

Little Wallabies have been getting very creative this month. They have been exploring and having fun with colours; whilst changing the colour of rice to decorate their 'Rangoli' patterns for Diwali and using bright colours to design their very own glittery and sparkly firework display pictures.

Little Explorers have also been learning about different celebrations by creating some yummy edible sparklers for Bonfire Night and developing motor skills as they pressed and moulded clay to create 'Divas' for Diwali. Please see picture above.

Big Kangas have been learning about the various multi-cultural celebrations, from moulding the clay to make a 'Diva' for Diwali, to learning scissor skills for cutting out their poppy to mark the end of the WW1 centenary and saying thank you to all who served, sacrificed and changed our world.



Fees Reminder: As per our

T&C's, we review our fees every year, from 1 January. The new 2019 price list will be published online under *About Us, Our Fees, Marlow Fees* on 1 December 2018. We are closed and do not charge on <u>Tuesday 25th December to (and including) Monday 31st December 2018, opening again on Wednesday 2nd January 2019, 8am.</u>

Upcoming Events:

Children In Need Friday 16th November: is 'come to nursery in pyjamas day'. Please may you also make a donation at nursery towards the Children in Need charity?

St Andrews day – Friday 30th November To help us celebrate St Andrews day we are inviting all our children that attend on this day in nursery, to please dress in blue and white clothing.

Christmas Jumper day – Friday 14th Dec:
Help us raise funds for Save the Children by putting your child in a Christmas jumper on this day and donating £1 for this charity.
Christmas Carol concert – Thurs 20th Dec:
We will be holding our Christmas concert in the main hall of Foxes Piece School at 10am. Parent letters will be sent home to let you know what your child will need to wear in preparation for the concert.